
Bates Masi + Architects is pleased to announce that

the Child Development Center of the Hamptons is

the winner of the 2004 Archi Award for design

excellence in municipal and institutional architecture

presented by the Long Island Chapter of the American

Institute of Architects. We are proud to have been a

part of this important project and we would like to

thank all those who contributed to its success.


